From: Gill Lindsay

Sent: 10 March 2008 22:49

To: Colin MacKenzie; Alan Coyle

Cc: Duncan Fraser; Gill Lindsay; Nick Smith
Subject: RE:

Can you please let me know if this is now in place showing FBC 2 and final position to
identify the difference in cost price, risk and principal risk issues and programme pl. I
suggest when we have documented this we seek a discussion with Dir of City Dev and Finance
to inform co ordinated view from signatories to Tom by first thing Wed am.

Can I pl also be updated on all close out of diligence and contract close issues and
progress from LAG today pl. We may want to try and schedule a late brief meeting Tuesady
pm with Andrew and Donald to move matters forward before Tie/TEL Boards

Gill

————— Original Message-----

From: "Colin MacKenzie" <Colin.MacKenzie@edinburgh.gov.uk>

To: "Alan Coyle"” <Alan.Coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk>

Cc: "Duncan Fraser"” <Duncan.Fraser@edinburgh.gov.uk>; "Gill Lindsay"
<Gill.Lindsay@edinburgh.gov.uk>; "Nick Smith" <Nick.Smith@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Sent: 10/03/08 ©8:59

Subject: FW:

Alan,

I will assist with this exercise from a factual perspective. As you are aware I have
already given an anticipatory view of the Chief Executive's authority in my e-mails of 28
and 29 February to the Council Solicitor. The facts and figures are now much clearer, and
actually reinforce my view that the Chief Executive should report to Council again on the
various material changes. For that reason I will not be able to support a letter
intimating that the changes are within tolerable limits.

Kind regards,

Colin MacKenzie
for Council Solicitor

From: Gill Lindsay

Sent: @7 March 2008 14:58

To: Alan Coyle

Cc: Donald McGougan; Rebecca Andrew; Duncan Fraser; Andrew Holmes; Colin MacKenzie
Subject: RE:

Thanks Alan. Can you liaise with Colin and Duncan please to have this in place for
Tuesday am for review by myself and the Directors and then passing to Tom please. I will
not be in the office personally on Monday. I will advise Colin of current position
generally and Finance as I currently understand it to be.

Gill

From: Alan Coyle

CEC01399016_0001



Sent: ©7 March 2008 14:48

To: Gill Lindsay

Cc: Donald McGougan; Rebecca Andrew; Duncan Fraser; Andrew Holmes; Colin MacKenzie
Subject:

Hi Gill

I have just had a discussion with Donald regarding the letter for Tom provided by
yourself, Andrew and Donald giving Tom comfort to exercise his delegated authority
enabling tie to sign the Infraco contract.

It is Donald's view that you should start drafting the letter to Tom noting the changes
from the Final Business Case to the current position are in tolerable limits. Estimation
of the quantum related to the critical path on consents will be provided by Duncan.

If you require any assistance on the financials or any other issues please give me a call.

Regards
Alan

Alan Coyle | Finance Manager (Tram Project) | Financial Services | City Development Team |
Level 2/5 Waverley Court | 4 East Market St EH8 8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk
<mailto:alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk> |
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